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Heather Kauer

From: Sue Taylor 

Sent: Saturday, May 1, 2021 11:50 AM

To: Lasqueti Island Local Trust Committee

Cc: Peter Johnston

Subject: Lasqueti OCP

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

I am writing this letter to voice my concern regarding the change in the wording re: the heritage sheep.  I understand 
there were approximately 36 letters sent to you asking for the wording to remain as it was and approx. 6 letters asking 
for a change in the wording.  I was not able to figure out how to get on the zoom meeting but is it true that someone 
named Heather decided to go for the change of wording because of some mixups?  This is not right if I am correct.  What 
is the point of anyone writing letters about anything if they are essentially ignored? 
Susan Taylor 
 
Sent from my iPad 


